
         

CT State Rally - June 12, 2016  

 

 
 

On a beautiful sunny afternoon in late Spring the CT Travelers held a State Rally at the 

lovely lakeside North Stonington home of Sue & Ray Geer.  Our hosts have a wonderful 

pavilion which is ideal for events such as this – whether there’s sun or rain! 

 

30 people attended this rally and dined on either tender grilled steaks or perfectly 

barbequed chicken along with the usual picnic fare.  For dessert we enjoyed making our 

own sundaes on this wonderful Sunday!   

 

After everyone was sufficiently full and everything was put back in its place MOT Ray 

Geer convened our meeting.  Secretary Pat read the minutes of the previous CT State 

Rally.  A discussion followed.   

 

Once the meeting was adjourned, the women who will be attending the 51
st
 NCT North 

American Rally in July brainstormed to come up with an idea about what to wear in the 

Friends Across the Border-themed parade to be held at that event.  We reached a decision 

and everyone will see us in the parade all decked out! 

 

We had fun socializing with everyone at this rally and we all reluctantly departed around 4 

o’clock! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula G. Fee 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

             

       

 

 

 


